
Sent: 19/02/2025 9:38:03 PM
Subject: DA2024/1216 - Submission of Support

To whom it may concern,

I am writing regrading the DA that has been lodged for the development of the Balgowlah
marina.

I fully support this development and feel it will improve the area immensely.
The bay is currently overcrowded so the navigation channel will improve this issue and
improve safety.

The kiosk is very much needed and will provide employment opportunities and local economy.

My grandmother is a resident of the municipality and also expresses her support via this
email.

Many thanks


